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The population indicator’s forum to be held in 19-12-2017 under the auspices of the University president 
[image: ]			
[bookmark: _GoBack]The population preparation committee holds its fifth meeting under the auspices of the University president. The meeting is held in the presence of the faculties ‘deans, the university president’s chancellors, the faculties’ members and it has been agreed upon that the next meeting will be held in 19-12-2017.
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